
 
Coronavirus Vaccination for 2021 Journeys 

FFK requires that our members who participate in domestic 2021 journeys, either 
as an ambassador or a host, be vaccinated for the Coronavirus.  After we receive 
your ambassador or host application, you will receive a Coronavirus Vaccination 
Verification Form. 
 
 
 

FFK In-person Meeting COVID Policy 
The FFK Board hopes that we can begin to meet in person for some special events 
in the fall.  Plans for small group events and regular club meetings were discussed 
taking into consideration number of attendees, room size, and outdoor locations. 
 
In order to continue to act with caution, a policy regarding attendance at Club in-
person events was enacted at the May 11th FFK Board Meeting.  The policy 
requires that any member or guest attending an FFK event in 2021 be fully 
vaccinated. 
 
CDC guidelines and the status of recovery in the area will continue to be 
monitored as FFK Club plans are made. 
 
 
 


